
Volunteers  Needed  For  March
21st Ride And Walk For Art

This years bike event has been approved and our CARS club has
been asked to provide support. We will be observing Covid
safety protocol. Several have already expressed interest in
doing this again. If you would like to be included, please let
me  know  by  return  email  or  on  net  tomorrow
night https://www.rideandwalk4art.com/ is the ride web page.
Kenneth A. Sanders, AE6LA Treasurer, Calaveras Amateur Radio
Society, Inc. 209 795-5947 c209 768-5941
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